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צורך  .. לבנות חומה לשמירת המתים המופקרים

ומי המסתפק  ... יותר מתכריכים ומלבושיהם
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Resting site of Rabbi Yaakov of Narol zy”a 
 

After much intervention and the 
devoted cooperation of the families,  

the monumental project has been carried through. 
 

Rabbanical Committee: Admo”rim of Bobiv, Narol, Dombrava, Rav 

of beis hamedrash Agudas Yisroel, Krule, Brezan shlit”a 

Chief committee members: Rabbi Yaakov S. Gold,  

Rabbi Shia Chaim Rubin, R’ Benzion Freulich 

Through the efforts of: Rabbi Yissocher Rubin, Rabbi Naftali Zvi Horrowitz, 

Rabbi Shimon Unfang, Rabbi Arye Rubin 

Fence is being built around cemetery 

Onok, Ukraine 

June 19, 2013 

Onok, Ukraine 

June 19, 2013 

Sponsored by R’ Ahron Yosef Weiss 

Mazel Tov 
To the esteemed philanthropist and dear 

friend of Avoyseinu 

R’ Avrohom Yehida Dov HaLevi 

Mandel, and his wife 
Chief sponsor for the Danzig cemetery 

Upon the birth of his son 
May he see much nachas of all his children 

Narol, Poland 

June 19, 2013 

Narol, Poland 

June 19, 2013 

 Heartfelt Appeal to descendants 
After meriting to complete the fence successfully, be”H, we appeal 

to all descendants to garner the tremendous zechus of restoring 

the 90 matzevos in the cemetery, to return full honor to this 

sacred site. To join the project, please call: 

Avoyseinu 718-640-1470 ext. 305 or the descendants 

Great joy among family of Rabbi Yakov of Narol zy”a 
Phase B – Binyan Ohelim: After completing phase A, 

preparations are made to construct the ohelim on the kivrei 

tzaddikim still within this season.  

To join this lofty mission, please contact: 

Rabbi Yissocher Rubin, av”d Avodas Yisroel: 718-413-9279 

With much appreciation for the esteemed organization FODZ  

and CEO Ms. Monika Krawasyk 

HFPJC a.k.a. Avoyseinu 

718-640-1470 
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